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Dear Co-Chair McLain, Co-Chair Gorsek, Vice-Chair Boshart-Davis, Vice-Chair Starr, 

and members of the Joint Committee on Transportation,  

 

I am an Oregonian who supports HB 3453, which will positively affect anyone 

traveling between the Portland metro area and Salem (and eventually, Eugene). This 

bill will increase regional transportation options and accessibility, and reduce 

congestion and greenhouse-gas emissions from intercity travel in the Willamette 

Valley.  I urge you to support this bill. 

 

Thank you for your time and effort 

 


